
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 12th February 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

It is half term next week and I would like to start 

this newsletter by reminding everyone to take time 

over the break to relax. I have been so impressed 

with how well our students and staff have 

responded to the challenges of this term – it has 

not been an easy task. The progress that has been 

made would not have been possible without the 

support of our families – and so I would also like to 

extend my thanks to them for their help. 

 

We have a bumper crop of Student of the Week awards this week, which shows that our 

students are continuing their hard work despite this being the last week of the half term. 

Well done to them – and indeed all our students – as we also have a record number of house 

tokens awarded! 

 

We are taking a break from our Tuileries Recommends feature this week; however, it will 

continue after half-term. In its place, I wanted to share some of the artwork from our High 

School Diploma students. They have been producing sketches of their environment and then, 

using these sketches to ‘zoom in’, they have created detailed abstract sketches. Our onsite 

students have then used these to produce Lino prints. I have included these prints from SS 

and TW for you to enjoy. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Miss Maddison 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th February: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 26th March 2021: 

End of Term 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to a record number of students 

this week, who also receive five House Points. Well done for your fantastic work this 

week, certificates have been emailed to you. Your parents or carers have also been 

copied into the email so that they can share in your success. 
    

   

    

          



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lino Print by TW 

 

                          Lino Print from SS 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Effra 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 


